Spring 2nd Half Term 2025

Welcome to the second part of the Spring Term. Teachers have
briefly outlined the learning happening in their classroom over
the next half term. We hope you find it helpful.
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* In maths, we will continue to work on fractions, which will
include comparing and ordering fractions; understanding
the difference between unit fractions and non-unit
fractions; interpreting number lines with fractions, and
finding equivalent fractions.

* In English, we will be analysing and identifying the key
features of non-chronological reports. We will learn
different grammatical techniques to make our writing both
exciting and informative. This will include using adverbs,
commais in lists, conjunctions and expanded noun phrases.
Applying knowledge from our history topic, we will write
our own informative leaflets about prehistoric creatures.

Year 3 * In science, we will begin our unit on plants. We will be
identifying and labelling the different parts of plants,
learning about the root systems of plants, understanding
how plants reproduce, and how seeds are dispersed.

* In history, we will be beginning our Stone Age topic. We
will look at what life might have been like in the Stone Age
period. This will include learning about food, tools and
housing of that time. We will also investigate the
differences between the Stone Age, Iron Age and Bronze
Age.

* Our art unit will link to our science unit. We will be
continuing to develop skills in drawing and shading
through creating our own botanical artworks.




